
MHS ’64 50-YEAR REUNION 
COMMITTEE MEETING 

July 10, 2014, JB,S Kitchen and Lounge 

 

 

Present: Stella, Bozo, Fred & Eileen, Stan, Eileen, Carol, Gail, Howard, Dennis,  

            Herbert (Co-chair) & Vicky 

 

Excused:      Jeff (Work), Fay (Watch Mom),  

 

Menu:  Fried Chicken, Kalbi, Oriental Chicken Salad, Dry Mein, Grilled Butterfish 

 

Meeting called to order at 6:04 p.m. 

 

Minutes of the meeting of June 12, 2014 was approved as circulated. 

 

Treasurer’s Report:   Approved as circulated. 

 

50th-Year MHS Class of 1964 Reunion: 

 

Count:  As of July 10, 2014: Response: 59; Confirmed/paid: 54 

 

Dinner (Buffet), at the Banquet Room of Café O’Lei at the Dunes, September 13, 2014, 

Price $45.00 (tax & tip included), No-host bar.  

 

Upcountry Tour and Golf still open for further discussion. The Committee will act on 

accommodating positive responses. Suggestion made to include Hashimoto Farm as 

part of the Upcountry Tour. 

 

June 30th was the deadline for responses with payment. 

 

Decoration Committee (Carol, Gail and Fay): Decoration Committee was asked to  

submit receipts for expenditures to treasurer for reimbursement. 

 

Eileen, Carol and Susan are responsible for the sign- up table and name tags.  It was 

suggested that name tags be  the “peel and stick/magic marker” kind. 

 

Program: 

 

Louise Kuramoto will do the Invocation; Thomas Nagahiro will be the Master of 

Ceremony. Leis will be purchased for the MC and Louise (Herbert’s kuleana) 

 

Sandra (Boteilho) Buck suggested, through Howard, that classmates who have passed 

on be recognized.  Exactly how this will be accomplished has not been determined. 

 

Committee approved hiring the group “Dementia” as part of the entertainment at a cost 

of $300.  The group includes Calvin Nemoto Class of 1968 and the following from the 



 

 

Class of 1969 Kenneth Chong Kee, Warren Molina, Douglas Kubo, Kyle Watanabe, 

Steven Paulos, and Alexis Mork.  The group specializes in the songs of the 60’s. 

 

The committee suggested that in lieu of hiring a professional photographer everyone be 

encouraged to take and send their pictures to Howard.  Howard asked that the current 

date and time be set on the cameras. 

 

Meeting was adjourned at 7:30 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting: Wednesday, July 30, 2014, 5:30 pm, JB,S 

 

Submitted by Herbert 


